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ROSH  HASHANA  NEWSLETTER  - 
                                   SEPTEMBER, 2018. 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

ROSH  HASHANA  GREETINGS  -  2018: 
     The Editorial Board joins the Worthy Brother President, 
     Officers, and the Management Committee of Lodge  
     Moledet No.44, in wishing ALL  Worthy Brethren and  
     Brethren, their Wives and Families, and our Widows,  
     wherever they may be, a  

      " SHANA TOVA U'METUKA " -  A  HAPPY, HEALTHY,      
     PEACEFUL, and SWEET NEW YEAR, and  
                      “ WELL OVER THE FAST “. 
     
  The following Worthy Brethren and Brethren, of Lodge Moledet No.44, 
  have made a Donation to our Lodge Charitable Funds, in lieu of personal      
  greetings for Rosh Hashana, and reiterate the Greeting as expressed  
  above : 

             SARA and WOR. BRO. MICHAEL BLOCH, and FAMILY. 
             GILLIAN and WOR. BRO. DAVID GELFAND, and FAMILY. 
             RIVA and WOR. BRO. CECIL MIGDAL, and FAMILY. 
             FREDA and WOR. BRO. GABY HAIMOVITZ, and FAMILY. 
             ADELE and WOR. BRO. JULIAN SAGOR, and FAMILY. 
             LEAH and WOR. BRO. HENRY GADDIN, and FAMILY. 
             ROS and BRO. REUBEN MOWSZOWSKI, and FAMILY. 
             DENYSE and WOR. BRO. SAM KIRSCH, and FAMILY. 
             TERRY and BRO. NATHAN MOWSZOWSKI, and FAMILY. 
             PHYLLIS and WOR. BRO. ERIC HORWITZ, and FAMILY. 
             ESTHER and BRO. GEOFFREY WILCK, and FAMILY. 
             BEVERLEY and WOR. BRO. FRANK COHEN.     
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 FROM   THE    PRESIDENT’S    PEN…. 
 

  Worthy Brethren, Brethren, and Ladies, 
 
  At the outset, may I wish every member of our Lodge, and relicts of Brethren, 
  and their families : “ Shana Tova – one filled with health, happiness and 
  success “. 
               
  In my youth it used to be that a generation was 50 years , afterwards 60, 
  now, in Israel, it would have to be 80 years, as women live on average to 85 
  and men to 83 ! 
 
  So, in less than a generation, Israel has become the 8 th. most powerful  
  nation on earth - where military power, economy, and living conditions – 
  which includes health-care and democracy, are concerned. 
 
  If we think back to the condition of the Jewish nation 70 years  ago, where 
  we were lower than the lowest pit in Hell,  and how this little postage stamp 
  of a country ( with all its massive problems) has developed. It is nothing less 
  than a miracle from HASHEM, and the natural drive that HE bestowed upon 
  HIS beloved nation. 
 
  A marvelous example of just such a  miracle can be seen by looking at a 
  picture of vast vineyards – where ? : in the Machtesh Ramon – probably the 
  nearest place on earth to the deserts of the moon !  
 
  Fraternally yours, 
 
  Worthy Brother  Micha’el  S. Bloch. 
  President.   
________________________________________________________________  

FRIDAY MORNING  
             CHAVERSCHAFT BRUNCH:  
Our next  FRIDAY MORNING CHAVERSCHAFT  BRUNCH,  will be held on 
FRIDAY  07 th. SEPTEMBER, 2018,  from  11,30 a.m. 
at the   “ SHLONSKY’S  RESTAURANT “, 
                                       HANISSI’IM  STREET,  RA’ANANA.     
                                  SEE  YOU  THERE  !! 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 

                        ALL  CORRESPONDENCE  TO  BE  ADDRESSED  TO : 
The Honorary Secretary, H.O.D. Lodge Moledet No.44, P.O. Box 452, Ra’anana, 4310401 (Israel) 
_______________________________________________________________________ 
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       ROSH  HASHANA  MESSAGE  - 
                                     By Brother Nathan Mowszowski.  

         
          “ Rosh Hashanah “  literally means “ The head of the year “,  as the 
 
            previous year (with all its curses),  comes to the new year (with all its 
 
            blessings). 
 
            We all look forward to the blessings of the “ New Year ”.  May  it be a year 
            
            filled with “  health, happiness, and prosperity ”. 
 
 
            “ Shanah Tovah ” to all, and  “ Well Over the Fast “. 
           ______________________________________________________________ 
 

          BIRTHDAYS   AND    ANNIVERSARIES   : 
     BIRTHDAYS -  OCTOBER, 2018 : The  following  are  wished  a  very  
              HAPPY BIRTHDAY, and  many  more, “ AD  MEA  VE’ESRIM ” : 

02 Sam Kirsch  17 Phyllis Hare 
08 Tony Waks 21 Cynthia Kahanovitz 
10 Max Leibowitz 22 Micha’el Bloch 
12 Max Shapiro 24 Freda Lanesman 
16  Hertzel Katz 31 Edith Poliak 

                 N.B.   Bold print indicates a " Special " Birthday – 80 years plus.          
           
             ANNIVERSARIES – OCTOBER, 2018 :   N.B.  There are NO  Wedding  
              Anniversaries, “ Regular “ or “ Special “, listed for October, 2018. 
            _______________________________________________________________ 

             50 / 50  CLUB  PARTICIPATION : 
              If you are not already listed for participation in our monthly 50 / 50 Club 
              Draw, please contact  the Convenor of this Project, Worthy Brother Gaby  
              Haimovitz , (Phone: 09 – 745 2126 ), and advise him that you would like 
              to participate in the next " Draw ".  
              Participation is N.I.S. 120-00 per year, or N.I.S. 10-00 per month, and is  
              completely voluntary. 
                _______________________________________________________________________________ 

        NEWSLETTER   PART – SPONSORSHIPS  : 
           We thank the following for their continued  " NEWSLETTER  PART - SPONSORSHIPS " : 
        
           Worthy Brother Micha’el Bloch, Worthy  Brother David Gelfand, Worthy Brother Julian 
           Sagor,  Brother Reuben Mowszowski,  Worthy Brother  Gaby Haimovitz,  Brother  
           Nathan Mowszowski,  Worthy Brother Sam Kirsch.                
           ________________________________________________________________ 
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“ AROUND and ABOUT ” - MEMBERSHIP NEWS : 
     
    MAZAL TOV : A very sincere and hearty MAZAL TOV is extended to : 

 
  MRS. RUTH RIEGLER,  on the occasion of her 94 th. Birthday, “ Ad Mea Ve’Esrim “, 
  on the 07 th. August, 2018. 
  MRS. SONIA SACKS,  on the occasion of her “ Special “ Birthday, “ Ad Mea  
  Ve’Esrim “, on the 16 th. August, 2018. 
  MRS. FREDA HAIMOVITZ,  on the occasion of her “ Special “ Birthday, “ Ad Mea  
  Ve’Esrim “, on the 18 th. August, 2018. 
  MRS. NAOMI OSTRIN,  on the occasion of her “ Special “ Birthday, “ Ad Mea  
  Ve’Esrim “, on the 24 th. August, 2018. 
  MRS. RIVA MIGDAL,  on the occasion of her “ SPECIAL BIRTHDAY “, “ Ad Mea  
  Ve’Esrim “, on the 30 th. August, 2018. 
  KALEEN and WORTHY BROTHER CLAUDE LAVENSKI, and FAMILY,  on the 
  occasion of their becoming “ Great Grand-parents “, with the recent birth of their 
  first Great Grandchild. 
  MRS. SONIA KACEV,  on the occasion of her “ Special “ Birthday, “ Ad Mea  
  Ve’Esrim “, on the 07 th. September, 2018. 
  MRS. ISOBEL HARE, and BROTHER GEOFFREY WILCK,  both of whom will  
  celebrate their  “ Special “ Birthdays, “ Ad Mea Ve’Esrim “,  later in September. 
  WORTHY BROTHER MAX LEIBOWITZ, BROTHER HERTZEL KATZ, MRS.  
  PHYLLIS HARE, MRS. CYNTHIA KAHANOVITZ, MRS. FREDA LANESMAN, 
  and MRS. EDITH POLIAK – All of whom will celebrate their “ Special “ Birthdays 
  “ Ad Mea Ve’Esrim “, during October, 2018. 
   

      GET WELL SOON : Our best wishes for a very speedy  
      recovery, and complete recuperation to: 
     
      ALL of our Worthy Brethren, Brethren, Wives, and Family members, who are not well,    
       we wish you all a " Refuah Shleima ". 
      
       BROTHER NATHAN MOWSZOWSKI,   who has not been well. 
       MRS. MIRIAM MELLER, partner of BROTHER AUBREY DANZIGER, was in  
       Hospital, and is now recuperating at home, having had  a “ Back Problem “.    

 
CONDOLENCES :  We extend sincere Condolences, and wishes of  
" Long Life ",to : 
 
ESTHER and BROTHER GEOFFREY WILCK, and FAMILY, on the passing of their 
dear Nephew, Mark, after a long illness. M.H.D.S.R.I.P. 
BROTHER AUBREY DANZIGER, and FAMILY,  on the passing of his dear Mother,  
in Cape Town, R.S.A.   M.H.D.S.R.I.P. 
____________________________________________________________________  
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   LOOKING AHEAD –  
              FORTHCOMING EVENTS :  
 

         SEPTEMBER, 2018 : 
            FRIDAY  07 th.          :         FRIDAY MORNING CHAVERSCHAFT BRUNCH, at  
                                                    :         SHLONSKY’S, RA’ANANA, from 11,30 a.m. 
                  SUNDAY  09 th.         :         EREV  ROSH  HASHANA. 
                  MONDAY  10 th.        :         ROSH  HASHANA  -  FIRST  DAY. 
                  TUESDAY  11 th.       :         ROSH  HASHANA  -  SECOND  DAY. 
                  WEDNESDAY 12 th.  :         ZOM  GEDALYA  -  FAST  of  GEDALYA. 
                  THURSDAY  13 th.    :         LODGE  MOLEDET’S  ANNUAL  MEMORIAL   
                                                    :         EVENING, AT BEIT PROTEA, HERZLIA, AT 8,00p.m.     
                  TUESDAY  18 th.       :         EREV  YOM  KIPPUR. 
                  WEDNESDAY  19 th. :         FAST  -  YOM  KIPPUR. 
                  SUNDAY  23 rd.        :          EREV  SUCCOTH. 
                  MONDAY  24 th.       :          SUCCOTH  -  FIRST  DAY. 
                  TUESDAY  25 th.  to :          HOL  HAMOED  - 
                   SATURDAY  29 th.    :         SUCCOTH. 
             SUNDAY  30 th.        :         HASHANA  RABAH.  

      OCTOBER, 2018 : 
             MONDAY  01 st.        :          SHEMINI ATZERET and SIMCHAT TORAH. 

        FRIDAY  05 th.          :          FRIDAY MORNING CHAVERSCHAFT BRUNCH, AT 
                                          :          SHLONSKY’S, in RA’ANANA, from 11,30 a.m. 
        TUESDAY  09 th.       :          ROSH CHODESH  CHESHVAN  -  1 st. DAY. 
        WEDNESDAY  10 th. :          ROSH CHODESH  CHESHVAN  -   2 nd. DAY. 

      ______________________________________________________________________  

  OUR ANNUAL MEMORIAL  EVENING : 
        ALL  Worthy Brethren and Brethren, and Widows, of LODGE       
         MOLEDET  NO.44,  are hereby  advised that our ANNUAL  
         MEMORIAL  EVENING,  honoring the memory of our dear 
         departed Worthy Brethren and Brethren, Husbands, and    
         Fathers, will be held on  THURSDAY 13 th.  
      SEPTEMBER,2018,at 8,00 p.m., at Beit Protea,  
       Asher Barash 5, Herzlia. 
         As in previous years, the Memorial Evening will be 
         conducted with the participation and assistance of Past  
         Presidents, Worthy Brethren and Brethren, Widows, and  
         family members of our dear departed Worthy Brethren 
         and Brethren. 
         Please diarize the date, and come along and participate 
         in the Memorial Evening. 
         R.S.V.P. to WOR. BRO. MICHA’EL BLOCH – Ph. 09-7493293 or  
                                         E-mail :  bloch@hotufi.net   
           __________________________________________________________________ 
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        LODGE MOLEDET OFFICERS – 2017/2019. 
             President Wor.  Bro.  Micha’el  Bloch         ( Sara) 09 -  749 3293 

Vice-President Wor.  Bro.  David  Gelfand        ( Gillian )                        09 -  749 3467 
Immediate  Past  President Wor.  Bro.  David  Gelfand        ( Gillian ) 09 -  749 3467 
             Secretary Wor.  Bro.  David  Gelfand        ( Gillian )  09 -  749 3467 
             Treasurer Wor.  Bro.  Micha‘el  Bloch         ( Sara ) 09 -  749 3293 
  Master - of - Ceremonies Wor.  Bro.  Henry  Gaddin         ( Leah ) 09 -  885 4237 
             Scribe Wor.  Bro.  Julian Sagor            ( Adele )        077 - 915 1002 
             Preceptor Wor.  Bro.  Cecil  Migdal            ( Riva ) 09 -  749 6163 

Inner  Guard Wor.  Bro.  Eric Horwitz             ( Phyllis ) 09  - 745 4560 
             Registrar Wor.  Bro.  Gaby Haimovitz        ( Freda ) 09  - 745 2126   
             Chaplain          Bro.  Yaniv  Gitelis            050-7-495 795 
             Trustee    Wor.  Bro.  Julian  Sagor            ( Adele ) 077- 915 1002 

 Management Wor.  Bro.  Eric Horwitz               ( Phyllis ) 09  -  745 4560 
Comptrollers Wor.  Bro.  Henry  Gaddin         ( Leah ) 09  - 885 4237 

 Wor.  Bro.  Moshe Abramowitz  ( Barbara)       09  - 745 4519. 
             ___________________________________________________________________________        

 
    LODGE  MOLEDET  OFFICER'S  CONTACT    

                   NUMBERS, and E-mail  ADDRESSES :  
      
      PRESIDENT :  Worthy Brother Micha’el Bloch.  
      PHONE : (H)09 – 749 3293       E-mail : bloch@hotufi.net  
  
      VICE PRESIDENT :  Worthy Brother David Gelfand 
      PHONE : (H)09 – 749 3467       E-mail :  dagel@actcom.net  
 
      SCRIBE :   Worthy Brother Julian Sagor 
      PHONE :  (H) 077 915 1002      E-mail :  aj@sagorfamily.com    

EDITORIAL  COMMENT : 
As Rosh Hashana approaches, the Editor, and the Editorial Board would  
like to say a big and appreciative “ Thank  You “ to all those Worthy Brethren 
and Brethren who have contributed to our efforts to produce a Newsletter 
that is newsy, informative, and factual.  Articles, like our Pesach and Rosh 
Hashana messages, the “ President’s Pen “, and other items, are sometimes 
produced under great pressure, especially when the writers are not in the 
best of health.   
The Editor would also like to say “ Thank You “ to those who have continually  
“ Part – sponsored “  our Newsletter.  Your “ Part-sponsorship “ has greatly 
assisted our Treasurer, by providing funds to cover the expenses to produce 
the Newsletter, i.e. Stationery, Postages, and printing costs, which enables 
him to utilize Lodge funds for charitable purposes. 
A happy and healthy New Year to all, and Well Over the Fast. 
_____________________________________________________________ 
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